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December 3, 2013

Hi Shelby {Wilson}.

I hope you had a nice Thanksgiving.

Our fancy new curb cap is in and 
After functional! We are very pleased with

the way Christian Castro, Yordani
Lopez & Ramon Peña completed

today’s work – very professional,

presentable and quiet (not interrupting

our regular work day).

Thank you for sending out such a great
team! J

Marilyn Trujillo

ANOTHER SATISFIED CUSTOMER


